
Dear Dr. Douglas,
G , A3 Y°u know from my last letter, I am in att-
ronto-6 ! ,the Unlversity of California upon your advice a3 
contained in your letter to Governor Phillips, r still con­
sider McGill the University of my choice, but in looking 
over the requirements for entrance into 
icine at your school, I noticed 

Chemis try 
The only

the Faculty of Med- 
a full year's course 
e and laboratory is 

hemistry available
in
required 
to me in this, my thi 
Credit given for this

in
d year, is a one Semester 

.. course by the University of Calif­
ornia is three units for lecture, and three units for lab­
oratory.1 waa wondering if you would accept my credit for 
o game cnemistry as a year s course since I am told that ec^e^S^Tf her ln the semester =Lr™es in both 
ithe^instltuHnn 3 e9ulvalent to a year's course in

ho"!tU ^ Z 1 am very a«xious to find out about
uates of the,M^ment0ptheiinflUenCe 0f frlends who are grad-
rharifishthe°s=hoofforUy °f 1 •» =™viocea

I «as very sorry to have missed 
heard that you were visiting in Eisbee. W*

Thank you very much for your attention in this

course.

me.
you when I

ma 11 er.

Dr. Louis W. Douglas 
McGill University 
Montreal, P.Q. Canada 7th Sept. 1938

Yours very sincerely,

Paul B. Jarrett 
2017 Bancroft Way 
Berkeley, Calif.
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